
FUTURE MEETINGS OF THE AUDIT COMMITTEE 
 
 

Due to deadlines of reports and the Audit Committee having to make 
decisions by certain dates, the previously agreed dates of the Audit 
Committee will need to be changed. 
 
After discussions with the Chair of the Committee, Group leaders, 
officers of the authority and officers from KPMG, the following 
changes to dates have been suggested:- 
 
  
12 September 06    - Change to 20 Sept 06     
  
19 October 06        - Cancelled 
  
28 November 06     - Cancelled 
  
30 January 2007     - Change to 12 December 2006 
  
20 March 2007       - Remain 20 March 2007 
 
 
Members are asked to confirm the alterations in order that notification 
can be given to all relevant members and officers and other interested 
parties. 


